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9th February 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
LTO Science groups  
 
We are writing to advise you that science teacher, Miss Tomlinson, will be leaving Ely College at the 
end of this half term.   
 
As from 21st February 2022 your child’s science group will be taught by Ms K Bobovikova who we 
are delighted to say is returning to Ely College after a short break.   
 
Mrs Manning, our Science Curriculum Lead, has been working closely with Miss Tomlinson and Ms 
Bobovikova to ensure a smooth transition which will enable the groups to quickly settle.   
 
If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mrs Manning: 
smanning@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
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